

FRONTIER

FALL 2018 NEWSLETTER

ASSOCIATION PROJECT UPDATES

Happy Fall!

Halloween Parade

The annual parade is undergoing some changes!! The Spry and Stachewicz families are once again hosting, and this year they would like to have more than just donuts. The parade will begin at 11 am. at South Shore and Mohawk. It will continue to Cherokee where the street will be blocked to enable fun and games for the kids.

If you would like to help, and/or donate things like candy, water, or other supplies, please contact Katie Stachewicz at <u>Katie@upick6.com</u> or at 814-572-3434.

Come on out and see the costumes, hand out candy, and join in the fun!

Boulevard/Neighborhood Updates

Dahlkemper's performed their annual cleanup. Thank you to the neighbors who have their own landscapers perform this task. Some new trees are on order and should be planted soon.

The street sign on Shawnee and the welcome sign on Seminole have both been repaired.

DUES REMINDER 2019 Association Dues will be \$75

After a majority of association members responded positively to a poll on Nextdoor regarding an increase in the boulevard maintenance, an official vote was held at the Annual Meeting in March. It was unanimously decided to increase our boulevard maintenance and adjust the dues to cover the new costs.

Old Assessment: \$50- Provided spring and fall cleanup of end caps. Homeowners maintain boulevard in front of their homes during growing season to keep it presentable. New Assessment \$75- Provides spring and fall cleanup of end caps. Plus, several maintenance visits as needed throughout the growing season to ring and mulch tree bases, apply weed treatment for grass, fill in ruts, seed grass, and replace trees.

Please update any automatic payments that you may have established with your bank or credit card company. Payments should be mailed to: Frontier Association Treasurer, Christina Katen, 522 Seminole Drive.

ASSOCIATION REMINDERS

Fall Leaf Collection



City leaf collection runs from September 30 through November 29. Leaves can be placed at the curb in open hard containers, in compostable bags, or merely raked to the curb for pick up along with garbage and recyclables on Sunday nights. Please check the city recycling guide if you need more information

We ask that all neighbors periodically rake or blow the leaves and collect sticks or branches from the boulevard sections in front of their homes to place in their weekly leaf and compost collection.

UPCOMING EVENTS

October 28- Halloween Parade 11am.-1pm. (See details above)

December 20- Christmas Gathering & Luminaries 5:30-8:30 at the LEAF building

Your Association Board

Vicke Marz- president Kevin Marz- vice president Christina Katen- treasurer Patty Gloekler- secretary Tim Kunkle-board member Gary Flick- board member Jeffrey Evans- board member